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February 4th, 2023 

 

Greetings from Senator Victor Oh 

 

Dear friends attending the “Chinese New Year with Hometown Flavor – 

Premade Cuisine Industry Development Forum”.  

 

The Lunar New Year is one of the most important traditional festivals in Chinese 

culture. For Chinese Canadians, it is not only a time to get together with family and 

friends, but also a time to reconnect with our cultural heritage – including the 

wonderful Chinese cuisine.  

 

I would like to commend Easytechnology Canada Co. and the Canadian Chinese 

Premade Cuisine Industry Research and Development Center for their continued 

commitment to our community. I would also like to thank all staff and volunteers 

who contributed to making this event possible. 

 

I wish the Year of Rabbit will be filled with happiness and prosperity for all of you. 

祝大家兔年吉祥 万事顺意 阖家幸福! 

 

Sincerely, 

  

The Honourable Victor Oh  

Senator - Ontario 


